
 

 

HAMMERSMITH PUMPING STATION UPDATE  
 
 
Work at our Hammersmith Pumping Station site are progressing well as we continue work on the 
Connection Tunnel, Inlet Channel and the Interception Chamber.  
 
As part of our works, this month we will be extending our site into the Thames Water pumping station 
compound in order for us to undertake a new external services installation. 
 
When we obtain this section of the site from Thames Water, we will begin with the installation of new 
hoarding within the existing boundary wall neighbouring Chancellors Road.  
 
Once the hoardings are installed, we will begin with the breaking out of the concrete/tarmac surface area 
before undertaking a series of excavations. Works will also include installing a cofferdam that requires the 
installation of sheet and concrete piles. We will update you prior to these works taking place.  
 
All works to this section of the site will take place during our normal standard working hours: Monday – 
Friday, 8am – 6pm. Saturday’s working hours are between 8am and 1pm.  
 
We will continue to monitor noise and dust levels and use best practice to minimise any disruption. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will then be able to support and advise you on the Independent 
Compensation Panel (ICP). 

Duration of work 
• Extended site into the Thames Water pumping 

station compound - August  

• Standard working hours: Monday – Friday, 8am 
– 6pm and Saturdays, 8am - 1pm 

• One hour start up and shut down periods either 
side of working hours 

What to expect 

• Installation of hoardings, breaking out of 
concrete and excavation works 

• Limited use of the Thames Water gate on 
Chancellor’s Road 

 

What will we do 

• We will monitor dust and noise levels 

• Best practical means to minimise noise 
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